
May 18, 2021 

Hi Jayanti, 

I hope you are doing well! I wanted to reach out to you regarding my absence from our library 

commission meetings. In the past two months I have been dealing with some unforeseen 

circumstances that have pulled my attention away from participating in our monthly meetings. 

For this reason I have chosen to resign from my position as a city of Hayward library 

commissioner. I sincerely apologize for my lack of attendance and I hope my resignation won’t 

be too much of an inconvenience. I wanted to thank you and the members of the library 

commission for the care you put into the library and the services it offers to help the Hayward 

community. I hope to again help serve our community soon!  

Kinds Regards, 

Karima Sharifi 
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